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24 South Queen Street  Lancaster, Pa 17603  717-397-0333

Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Kermit;

Please accept this letter as confirmation of your reception report' of

WLPA, Lancaster on December 28, 1988. Your log of the programming left no

question as to your reception of the signal.

From sometime in the 1930's through March of 1988, WLPA operated from

a rooftop tower in downtown Lancaster, utilizing almost no ground system to

speak of, providing a very directional and poor signal in this area. Starting

in March of 1988 we began transmitting from a real tower and ground system just

north of the City. This has dramatically increased our signal to the northern

areas, which I am sure helped in your reception.

Good luck in your future DXing efforts.

Sincerely,

ft,
Edd Monskie
Chief Engineer

0- a HALL Communications Station


